
Newsletter - October 2012
To members, parents, youth, and all supporters,
Hartuys’!
With meetings now  in session and summer behind us, please mark the upcoming CYM events on your 
calendars and schedule time to attend:

• Holodomor Food Drive
• “Stones Under The Scythe” Presentation - November 18th
• Malanka Raffle - December 22nd
• Winter camp at Oselia Beskyd - December 26th to 30th
• Malanka & Debutante Ball - Saturday, January 26th, 2013

Holodomor Food Drive: Our oseredok's druzhynnyky are organizing a food drive in memory of the 
victims of the Holodomor famine-genocide of the 1930s. Donation drop-off boxes are located in the 
oseredok's lobby. The drive will conclude on December 22nd, 2012. Additional information is attached. 

“Stones Under The Scythe” Presentation - WADFFU - Alla Horska branch in Chicago invites you to 
the presentation of the English translation of Olha Mak's book "Stones Under the Scythe" on Sunday, 
November 18th at 1pm at the Ukrainian National Museum. Admission $5

Malanka Raffle - Win 2 Dinner Tickets to Chicago CYM Malanka, a Two-Night Weekend Stay with a 
choice of breakfast or lunch in LB Bistro & Pâtisserie at the Sheraton Chicago Hotel & Towers. 
Raffle Tickets: $2.00 each / 6 for $10.00 - Drawing will be held in CYM Chicago on Saturday, December 
22nd, Winner Need Not Be Present. For questions, please email ChicagoMalanka@gmail.com

Winter camp at Oselia Beskyd: We are in the process of organizing our 17th annual winter camp for 
"starshe yunatsvo."  The camp will take place from December 26th through December 30th Oselia 
"Beskyd" in Baraboo WI.  There will be an informational meeting on Saturday November 10, 2012 at 2:00 
p.m. at CYM Chicago and another meeeting on Monday November 12, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at CYM 
Palatine.  This meeting is mandatory for all parents who are interested in this camp.  Registration forms 
along with planned events will be handed out to "starshyj roij" within the next week at the oseredkyj.

Malanka and Debutante Ball: Please join us on Saturday, January 26th, 2013 at the 
Sheraton Chicago Hotel & Towers to celebrate the Ukrainian New Year! Invitations will be mailed 
shortly.

Additional information about our oseredok events and our groups, such as the Wings soccer game 
schedule, is available online at www.cym.org/us/chicago/.   

Честь України!       Готов Боронити!
For the Executive Board

Pavlo Bandriwsky – President - Michael Osyka – Youth Chairman  - Danylo Diaczun – Secretary 
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